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Dear [NAME]

Re: Conclusion of Formal Investigation 

I am writing further to your recent participation in an investigation regarding <information disclosed to employee/witness>.  I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your involvement with the investigation.

I can confirm that the investigation has now been concluded and you will not be required to participate in any further meetings/ however you may be required to be a witness at a hearing.  If you are required to attend as a witness I will contact you shortly with the arrangements.    (delete as appropriate)

Please be advised that we are unable to advise you of the outcome of the investigation due to this being confidential.  Please note you are also bound by confidentiality due to this being a Trust investigation and therefore please do not discuss the nature or any information pertaining to the investigation with anyone other than the Case Manager, original investigation team or your representative.

We recognise the valuable contribution you have made to this investigation and also understand that some witnesses find the process difficult.  Witness evidence is essential in ensuring that standards of professional or personal conduct are maintained and to safeguard the health and wellbeing of our patients, so thank you again for your input.  If you require any further support through the Occupational Health Department including access to confidential counselling please let me know and I can arrange a management referral for you.  Alternatively you can self refer and contact the Occupational Health Department directly on 01905 760693 or 760694, Ex 34757 or 34752.  

If you have any queries regarding this letter please do not hesitate to contact me on number at the top of this letter.


Yours sincerely


<Investigating Manager’s Name>
<Job Title>

cc	<Staff member’s Representative>
	<HR Representative’s Name, Job Title> 

